
Principal’s Report 

November 11, 2013 

Wylie Middle School  
 
1. Enrollment: 323 5th graders, 296 6th graders for a total of 619 

 

2. Masquerade party was a success: about 400 students.  We raised $899 for our PTO to 

provide food for families in our school district. We also delivered 613 lbs of canned goods to 

the Food Bank of West Central Texas.  

 

3. 5th grade UIL @ Snyder November 13;   33 Students participating 

 

4. Fundraiser delivery  November 14 2:00-5:30 

 

5. 6th grade UIL @ Sweetwater 1:00 December 4. 

 

6. We continue to have morning and afternoon tutorials.  We begin STAAR tutorials in 

December based off of the October bench mark results. 

 

7. 6th Grade Choir December 12 in the Middle School Cafeteria at 2:00 

 

8. Spencer’s Own Anti bullying Concert December 16 at 9:10  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


